Amy,
 
Blue Water Baltimore is in the process of developing a concept plan for two rain gardens for Federal Hill Preparatory #45.  I should have a draft for your review by the end of next week.
 
Thanks,
Ashley
 
Ashley Traut
Senior Manager – Stormwater & Community Outreach
410-254-1577 x 103
 
From: Amy Thomas [mailto:amythomas1102@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 8:00 AM
To: Ashley Traut
Subject: Re: rain garden
 
Hi Ashley,
Can you respond to this email that you are putting together a proposal for our school for the 2 storm drains on our site?  I know you said it would be a few weeks before you were able to get it together and the grant isn't due until June 7, so i have time, but I would like to add this correspondence to our green school application.
Thanks,
Amy Thomas
Federal Hill Preparatory #45
 

From: Ashley Traut <atraut@bluewaterbaltimore.org>
To: Amy Thomas <amythomas1102@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 11:05 AM
Subject: RE: rain garden
 
See you at 2:00 Amy.
 
Ashley Traut
Senior Manager – Stormwater & Community Outreach
410-254-1577 x 103
 
From: Amy Thomas [mailto:amythomas1102@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 11:05 AM
To: Ashley Traut
Subject: Re: rain garden
 
Are we still on for today? I'll meet you in the from lobby.
Amy
4104938170

Sent from my iPhone

